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Dates for your Diary 

 
 

Monday 10th July 

Years 5&6 Production – 

2.00pm 

Trust Charity Day 

 
Tuesday 11th July 

Years 5&6 Production – 

6.00pm 

 
Thursday 13th July 

FONV Summer Disco  

-EYFS/KS1 5.15-6.30pm 

-KS2 6.45-8.00pm 

 
Monday 17th July 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly – 

2.00pm 

 
Tuesday 18th July 

FONV Break the Rules Day 

Last Day of Term 

 
 
 

Latest News:  

Monday 10th July 2023 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Maia Skylarks        Francesca                  

Wrens   Keir Swallows       Isla & Niamh              

Puffins   Rochelle Swifts             Isla           

Cuckoos  Ansh Doves            Amelie-Sarah                      

Nightingales Helena Owls              John & Kumayl             

   Ravens          Madlen                      

Busy week ahead! 

 
There are a quite a few 

events happing in school 

over the final week of 

term. Year 5&6 will be 

performing their end of 

year show 3 times over the 

next 48 hours. Nene Valley 

took part in the trust 

charity day today, raising 

money for MacMillan. 

Reports and move up day 

will take place on 

Thursday 13th July and 

parents will have an 

opportunity to say hello to 

their child’s new teacher 

on Monday 17th. We also 

have our year 6 leavers 

assembly.  

 

Please speak with a 

member of staff if you 

have any questions. 

Office email 
 

 

Unfortunately, due to an 

attempted cyber-attack, our 

office email has been down 

since last Friday. Thankfully, 

the issue seems to have 

been resolved.  

The office team have been 

making their way through all 

emails that have been sent 

during that time. Please be 

understanding if there is a 

slight delay in response to an 

email you may have sent in. 

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 97.73% 

Wrens  90.76% 

Puffins   97.50% 

Cuckoos  96.67% 

Nightingales 95.56% 

Skylarks 98.92% 

Swallows 97.70% 

Swifts 100.00% 

Doves 92.97% 

Owls 96.33% 

Ravens 91.00% 
 

School 95.54% 
 

 

Summer holidays 

 

With the summer holidays fast 

approaching we understand 

that the 6-week break can be 

difficult for some of our families. 

 

Please speak with a member of 

staff if you have any worries or 

concerns or need any support 

during this time. 


